

Dear NSA Family,

Summer is winding down but at NSA we are gearing up for another great school year!

To help us start strong (whether you're new or returning), I've made a video that clarifies some existing and NEW policies/procedures for NSA. Those include:

- Arrival (timing, dropoff, and parking)
- Student Dress Code
- Student Personal Devices
- Academic Accountability
- Makeup & Late Work
- Dismissal (entering campus, process, pathways to depart, what NOT to do)
- Student Drivers (where to park, how to get out)

This video is *not* meant to be an exhaustive review of all policies & procedures. We will discuss more topics with your student in their class meeting the first week of school. Furthermore, I know you may have some of your own unique questions about student life at NSA. If you'd like to pose those questions, you can do so by emailing me at <u>justin.thomas@mnps.org</u>.

Thank you for taking the time to review this material with your student. You can watch the video here.

Respectfully,

Justin Thomas, Ed.D., Executive Principal